
Year 4 Summer Newsletter  

20th - 24th May - 

Science Week 

6th May - Bank Holiday 

 

14th June - Share a Story 

18th June - 4D Minstead Trip 

3rd June - MTC Opens 

6th June - Sports Day  

20th June - 4R Minstead Trip 

5th July - Shuffle Up Morning 

English 

We have several key texts this term: 

• Hermelin the Detective Mouse  

• Pigeon Impossible  

• Horrible Science series  

• The Promise  

 

The children will write for a variety of genres                      

including, a police report, sequel to a book,                        

explanation text and a webpage which includes    

important information about healthy eating.  

Our recommended reads will be on Google            

Classroom to support our topic learning this term. 

Maths  

This term in maths we will be continuing our           

learning about decimals before moving onto 

money, time, shape, statistics, position and di-

rection. 

Topics 

Summer 1 - Saxons 

Summer 2 - Super Humans 

Our PE days are still on 

a Tuesday (outdoor) 

and Friday (indoor). 



 

Don’t forget 

sunscreen and 

hats in warmer 

weather! 

Attendance 

Our year group’s current  

attendance is 97.2%.  

Attendance continues to 

be important. Please make 

sure that your child is 

through the gates by 

9:00am. 

Key Vocabulary  

Knowing what the following words mean and 

say will really help with our topics this term. 

Saxons 

Sutton Hoo 

runes 

lyre 

Anglos 

shield 

Alfred the Great 

Super Humans 

digestion 

respiratory  

skeleton 

muscle  

stomach 

bone 

Multiplication Tables 

Check 

From the week beginning 3rd 

June, we have a two week 

window for the children in 

Year 4 to complete the MTC.  

Information about this has 

been uploaded to Google 

Classroom, and if you have 

any further questions please 

contact your class teacher. 

Please continue to support this 

learning at home through use 

of Times Table Rock Stars. 

Reading @ Home 

Reading, at least four times per week, should 

continue to be written in children’s reading  

diaries. These should be signed by an adult at 

home, and will be checked every week on a 

Friday by a school adult. 


